
LHDNM Announcement (150116)  

Inland Revenue Board of Malaysia (IRBM) is pleased to announce that the Penang 

State Director's Office has moved to its new location effective from 15 January 

2016 (Friday) at the following address: 

 

Inland Revenue Board of Malaysia 

Penang State Director's Office 

No. 33-10, Bangunan MARA 

Pengkalan Weld 

10300 Georgetown, Penang. 


